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                                                     Harrison Township Zoning Commission 

                                                                May 2, 2023 

Members present: Christine Johnson, Brenda Oliver, Laney McLaughlin, Brad Sager, 

Tracy Kelley and Gerald Saffo.  

Also present: Valerie Hans, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. by Christine Johnson with all standing for the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

The minutes of the April 4, 2023 meeting were read. 

Brenda Oliver moved to approve the minutes. Tracy Kelley seconded. The motion passed with  

unanimous aye votes. 

The proposed revision to the Zoning Resolution was presented to the Board of Trustees on  

April 18, 2023. They have scheduled a public hearing on May 16, 2023 at 9:30 a.m. 

The board was given information prepared by the Ohio Township Association  regarding Small 

Solar Facilities. They reviewed and discussed the possible addition of regulations to the Harrison 

Township Zoning Resolution. 

Also reviewed and discussed was possible addition of regulations regarding Short Term Rentals. 

An additional working session was scheduled for May 16, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. 

At 8:16 p.m. Brad Sager moved to adjourn. Brenda Oliver seconded.  

The motion passed with unanimous ayes.  

 

Respectfully submitted      Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary              Christine Johnson, Chair                 

 

 

 

 


